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Locke Lord Named to 2023 BTI Client Service A-Team
BTI Consulting Group

Locke Lord has once again been named by BTI Consulting Group to its annual Client Service A-Team. Based

solely on objective feedback from corporate counsel, the list recognizes firms that have demonstrated exceptional

performance in client service.

Previously, the Firm was named by BTI to its list of Most Recommended Law Firms, recognizing firms that top

legal decision makers recommend above all others. In addition, BTI recognized Locke Lord among law firms that

top legal decision makers and Fortune 1000 clients said are best at developing and implementing alternative fee

arrangements and as a firm that was “winning in the COVID-19 world” by jumping in and committing as the

pandemic redefined clients’ objectives.
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